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Product Discontinuation Notice
Stealth Full Face Mask and SRG-1 Regulator Discontinued

Part Number Description

 For any questions or concerns please call OTS at 714-754-7848 and speak with a representative in Sales.
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Stealth Full Face Mask920032-000 Stealth Full Face Mask

940004-000 SRG-1 High Performance Regulator

Dear Valued Customer,
 
Ocean Technology Systems (OTS) values your continued 
support over the years. As we continue to develop new 
products with more diversity and innovation we’ve found 
it necessary to evaluate some of our product lines. Having 
said that, as of June 6th, 2018 OTS has decided to 
discontinue the Stealth Full Face Mask and SRG-1 product 
lines due to the fact that it is no longer pro�table.  
 
OTS will continue to service and support the Stealth Full 
Face Mask and SRG-1 product lines for the next 5 years.  
Service can be done by �nding a local technician in your 
area or sending it back to the factory.  We will continue to 
stock and sell all parts needed to service Stealth Regulators 
during this time, however we will no longer be selling 
them fully assembled e�ective immediately. 
 
Thanks to all who have supported these products and 
enjoyed diving them as much as we do!  If you are looking 
for a suitable substitute to the Stealth Full Face Mask 
please consider our Guardian Full Face Mask.  

Stealth Full Face Mask (above)

SRG-1 High Performance Regulator (above)


